
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/11/2013 4:28:54 PM 

mfl@cpuc.ca.gov (mfl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
skh@cpuc.ca.gov (skh@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: CPUC Safety Symposium Panel 

Dear Commissioner Fiorio;
RedactedMy name is________

Culture. A portion of this responsibility includes supporting the effort to succcessfuliy complete the May 
7/8th CPUC Safety Symposium which is entitled "Forging a New Vision of Safety in California".

and I work with Hall and Associates, a group consulting to PG&E on Safety

I have attached some detailed information to assist your preparation as a panelist.

If I may be of any assistance to you or your staff as you prepare please feel fee to contact me. I have 
included phone and email information in the attachment.

Thank you and I look forward to meeting you in San Francisco.

Redacted
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